
Mark Jensen 
Chief Financial Officer 

Riverside-San Bernardino County Indian Health, Inc. 
 
Mark Jensen, MBA, CPA, has worked as the Chief Financial Officer for the Riverside-San 
Bernardino County Indian Health, Inc. for 26 years.  Mark has worked effectively to improve the 
Health Care Services for all Native Americans in the great State of California.  Notably, starting 
in 1996, Mark worked with other California Tribes to bring to the forefront the need for 100% 
funding for Contract Support Costs.  Thanks to Congress this long awaited dream has been 
recently fulfilled. 
 


